
 

Announcing our new and improved HOTG 

Newsletter 

This new newsletter will be our third communication vehicle from Home on the Green.  We 

have our quarterly magazine, our hotg.ca website and now our periodic newsletter that we can 

use to keep residents up-to-date on what’s happening in the community.   

 

IMPORTANT 

Because we have a new newsletter back end system, you must Subscribe in order to receive 

our newsletters going forward, regardless whether you received newsletters in the 

past.  If you do not Subscribe, you will not receive future Newsletters. 

Just click here to fill out our new Subscription Form. 

And please forward to your neighbours who may be interested in joining. 

Here is the first newsletter:  HOTG Newsletter May 2020 
 
Thank you. 
 
HOTG Newsletter Team 
 
 
 

https://hotg.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fe0db4f5707028df9500e66ba&id=fa2cbfd3b3&e=05d654ad3c
http://eepurl.com/g1GA3X
https://hotg.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fe0db4f5707028df9500e66ba&id=382393aac7&e=05d654ad3c

